
General Information for Magill School Resource Centre 
 

Resource Centre 

The Resource Centre is a happy, enjoyable and rich informative learning area of the school. We as 

librarians are keen to foster in students an appreciation of literature and information technology. 

The students will have access to a wide variety of up to date fiction, non-fiction resources (both print 

and screen based texts) and use digital technologies. 

Parents play an important role in developing young people’s awareness and appreciation of 

literature. You are always welcome to support your children in choosing books to read at home to 

support their interests, literacy skills and development. Parents are also able to borrow resources 

from our Parent Library. 

We are open 

Before school:  Monday, Tues and Thursday: 8:25am – 8:45am 

After school:  Monday, Tuesday and Thursday: 3:05pm – 3:25pm 

Lunchtimes: 

 Reception - Year 7 (reading)  

 Year 3-7 (able to borrow) 

 

Trenna Kretshmer: Reception-2 

 Works Tuesday and Wednesday 

 Email: Trenna.Kretschmer98@schools.sa.edu.au 

Deb Knott  Years 3-7 

 Works Monday - Friday 

 Email: debbie.knott741@schools.sa.edu.au 
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